
 

KOSOVO FEDERATION OF RECREATIONAL SPORTIVE FISHERMEN 

e-mail: fpsrkosova@gmail.com , legal representative: arifkadriu@gmail.com  

 
 

 

FIPSed 

President, Prof. Ugo Claudio MATTEOLI  

 

Dear Sir MATTEOLI, 

 

Please allow me first to thank you on behalf of more than 3.000 active members of the Federation of 

Recreational Sportive Fishermen of the Republic of Kosovo. We are seeing forward to becoming a member 

of the Federation of the European family. 

 

We want to be a member of FIPSed with all rights and obligations which come out of the FIPSed 

STATUTE. 

We will provide below some of the data which can serve you in making a favourable decision to our 

request. We inform you that the Kosovo Federation of Recreational Sportive Fishermen is the only 

Federation in the Republic of Kosovo that deals with sportive fishing. 

 

Also, we inform you that the Kosovo Olympic Committee (KOK - KOC) is a member of the IOC/ 

International Olympic Committee and Kosovo Football Federation is part of FIFA/ Federation 

International de Football Association.  

 

From what was mentioned above, we believe that the Federation of Recreational Sportive Fishing can 

become a member of any international association in individual and team or representation competitions. 

 

We have young men and women who are passionate fishermen and are highly motivated to participate in 

international fishing competitions. Since they will be allowed to present their country in fishing 

competitions for the first time in Kosovo's history, I should note that we are the only ones in the region who 

have been denied the fundamental right to represent ourselves. Therefore, please consider our motivation 

and desire to become a full member of FIPSed. 

 

Hoping on your help and understanding, 

Sincerely yours, 

 

President of FPSRK,  

Lulzim Zhitia 
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